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New weekday clearways on Bexley Road, Campsie to 
Bexley  

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of its $121 million Clearways 
Program, which aims to reduce congestion and delays on Sydney’s roads. 
The NSW Government is installing new weekday 
clearways on Bexley Road between Canterbury 
Road, Campsie and Forest Road, Bexley.  

The new weekday clearway hours will operate 
from 6am to 10am and 3pm to 7pm as shown on 
the map. It will be operational in both directions 
from Monday 1 July 2019. 

The new weekday clearways will replace the 
existing ‘No Parking’ restrictions that operate from 
6:30am to 9:30am and 3:30pm to 6:30pm 
Monday to Friday. 

Other ‘Bus Zone’, ‘No Stopping’ and ‘No Parking’ 
restrictions remain unchanged. 

The ‘Loading Zone’ near William Street will be 
adjusted to operate from 10:00am to 3:00pm 
Monday to Friday in conjunction with the new 
weekday clearways.  

What happens next? 

The new clearway signs and posts will be 
installed between Monday 24 June and Sunday 
30 June 2019, weather permitting. 

Our working hours will be between 8pm and 5am 
from Monday to Sunday.  

If you have any questions about the installation 
works, please contact our delivery partner, Ventia 
Boral Amey Joint Venture (VBAJV) on 1800 677 
700. 
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How will the work affect you? 

There will be some noise associated with this 
work but we will do everything we can to minimise 
the impact, including completing noisier tasks by 
midnight. 

During the installation work, there will be some 
temporary traffic changes to ensure the work 
zone is safe. Lane closures will be in place and 
may affect travel times. Please keep to speed 
limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ 
directions. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 

What is a clearway? 

A clearway is a section of road where stopping 
and parking is not allowed during the times shown 
on the clearway sign. Clearways are put on state 
roads where traffic is often heavy and congested. 
They help keep vehicles moving by making all 
lanes available to motorists. 

The only exception is the stopping of buses and 
taxis dropping off or picking up passengers as 
well as emergency vehicles and postal vehicles 
accessing a public post box. 

To report a vehicle parked in a clearway or if your 
vehicle has been towed from a clearway, please 
contact the Transport Management Centre on 
131 700. 

 

 

What are the key benefits of 
clearways? 

Clearways: 

• reduce congestion by making an additional 
lane available to traffic 

• improve journey times, allowing drivers to get 
to their destination sooner and more reliably 

• improve safety by removing parked vehicles 
from the kerbside lane 

• have an immediate positive impact on traffic 
flow as it uses existing road space for the 
movement of vehicles 

• improve the efficiency of intersections along 
the corridor, as all lanes are used. 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like further 
information, please contact the Clearways project 
team:  

 
1300 706 232 for project information 

 
clearways@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 
http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/clearways  

 
Follow us on facebook.com/NSWRoads 
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